

BACKTO SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As we wrap up the first month of the new school year, we would like to take a moment to thank you for your support and highlight some of the great achievements and activities that have taken place throughout September.



P5 -P7 Firework Safety Talk

Thursday 24th October



Halloween Parade

Friday 25th October



Mid Term Holiday

Monday 28th October -Friday 1st November inclusive



Christmas Fair

Sunday 8th December



WELCOME TO OUR NEW PI PUPILS

We are delighted to see how well our new P1 pupils have settled into school life. It has been wonderful to watch them make new friends and adjust to the school routine. We are so proud of their progress and are excited to see them grow throughout the year.

FRIENDS OF TANNAGHMORE NEWS

A huge thank you to all the parents who attended our first FOT meeting on 25th September. We are thrilled with the turnout and the enthusiasm for supporting the school. FOT is already busy planning events for the coming months, including refreshments at our Halloween Parade and our annual Christmas Fair. Keep an eye out for more details soon.

REMINDERS

- **Healthy Breaks:** Please continue to support our Healthy Eating Initiative by sending in nutritious snacks and lunches.
- **PE Kits:** Please ensure your child wears their PE kit on their designated PE day or full school uniform.
- **Attendance:** A reminder that good attendance is key to your child's success. If your child is unwell or unable to attend school, please notify the office as early as possible.



We have a very busy schedule of After School clubs and activities. This term we have everything from football, netball, Jujitsu, Lego, coding, VR and more. If you are interested in joining any activity please check the school website for booking information.

VISITORS

We have had a number of exciting visitors to school this month. It was an inspiration to our pupils to welcome back three of the All Ireland winning Armagh Team, with the Sam Maguire trophy. They told us the volume of their welcome was the loudest they'd heard since Croke Park!

We welcomed iRock School of Music, who entertained us with a very lively assembly. Other visitors have included Helen McAlister, Road Safety Officer, our School Nurse, the team from Lurgan Credit Union, our Education Welfare Officer, coaches and many more.

THANK YOU

We've had a fantastic start to the school year, and we couldn't have done it without your support. Here's to an exciting October ahead! Kind regards,

Mrs Anne Davey Acting Principal, Tannaghmore Primary School